
Valerie Woodward - Re: Old Bath Landfill 851014 

  
Valerie - attached is the order 1990.  Bath#2 is an amended order from 1994 that clarifies a mistake in the 
effective date of the 1990 order - it was actually 1991 rather than 1990.  Must have been one of those time-
space continuum warps :) 
 
>>> Valerie Woodward 5/23/2013 11:46 AM >>> 
Elissa 
  
I just got a number for the CO....... B8-293-89-08  
  
Thank You and  Have a Nice Day :-) 
 
Valerie Woodward 
Eng. Geologist - NYSDEC  
625 Broadway, 12th floor  
Albany, NY 12233-7017 
(518) 402-9814 
(FAX) 402-9819, 
vjwoodwa@gw.dec.state.ny.us 

From:    Elissa Armater
To:    Woodward, Valerie
Date:    5/23/2013 12:03 PM
Subject:    Re: Old Bath Landfill 851014
Attachments:   Bath#2.pdf; Bath LF.pdf
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